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Boston and Washington, D.C., April 20, 2004 – Hale and Dorr LLP and Wilmer Cutler Pickering LLP,

two of the most respected and successful law firms in the nation, today announced that they have

agreed to combine the firms in a merger of equals that will create a new international firm

with comprehensive capabilities across a spectrum of the most important practice areas. For the

full text, please click here.

For further information about Hale and Dorr LLP, please click here.

Wilmer Cutler Pickering Hale and Dorr LLP is a Delaware limited liability partnership. WilmerHale principal law offices: 60 State Street, Boston, Massachusetts 02109, +1 617 526 6000; 2100 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW,
Washington, DC 20037, +1 202 663 6000. Our United Kingdom office is operated under a separate Delaware limited liability partnership of solicitors and registered foreign lawyers authorized and regulated by the Solicitors
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Beijing, we are registered to operate as a Foreign Law Firm Representative Office. This material is for general informational purposes only and does not represent our advice as to any particular set of facts; nor does it represent
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